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Work continues on establishment of the AMHETI Services, with all positions for the three 
Brisbane-based Assertive Mobile Youth Outreach Service (AMYOS) teams now being 
finalised. 

Four Service Agreements for the AMYOS teams in other Hospital and Health Services have 
been signed, and recruitment activities have commenced. The remaining Service 
Agreement, with Metro North HHS, rs currently being finalised following some additional 
questions. 

The search for a suitable site for the Adolescent Day Program continues, with further site 
visits to Ashgrove and Alderley this month In the meantime, work has commenced on 
identifying the required modifications to use the Child and Family Therapy Unit (CAFTU) as 
an interim site until a permanent, long term location can be secured. 

The Residential Rehabilitation Unit (Resi} at Greenslopes 1s now at full capacity, with two 
new consumers joining the house this month and another on the wait list. A fifth consumer, 
previously on the waitlist, has successfully transitioned back home from the subacule beds 
at the Mater, and no longer requires a bed at the Resi. 

CHQ continues to work with the Mental Health, Alcohol and Other Drugs Branch (MHAODB) 
and Aftercare to increase staffing at the Cairns Time Out House Initiative (TOHI). Increasing 
the staffing and skill set will enable the TOHI to adopt services and processes similar to 
those at the Greenslopes Resi. Additional, recurrent funding will need to be identified if the 
TOHI is to continue past June 2015. 
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A Step Up/Step Down Unit for Cairns is still being progressed by the MHAODB. MHAODB is 
in liaison with Queensland Treasury to secure the capital funding for this initiative, even 
though recurrent, operational funding is yet to be confirmed. 

The current Right to Information request received on the transition and care planning for 
clients of the Barrett Adolescent Centre remains open. On the 101

h September. the Director 
General advised that an extension had been granted to the external investigations for the 
due date of their written report, from 16 September 2014 to 31 October 2014 (Attachment 

4.2.1.3). Contributing factors cited included the volume of documentation provided to them 

and the number of potential witnesses to be interviewed. CHQ received a request for further 

information in relation to an ex-Barrett consumer being treated at the on 
111

h September, which was provided by the requested due date on 191
h September 2014. Dr 

Stephen Stathis was interviewed as part of their investigation on 141
h October 2014. No 

further activity or information exchange has occurred since then. 
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